
 
 

Available at  
Boys & Girls Club of Magnolia 

Back to School Bash 
                                     

                                    DATE:  Saturday, August 14, 2021 
                                    TIME:  9:00am – 3:00pm 
                                      LOCATION:  Boys & Girls Club of Magnolia 
                                                             1600 Hollensworth St. 
                                                             Magnolia, AR  71753 
 

No appointment necessary.  Bring your ID and insurance card, if available. 
 
Arkansas Foundation for Medical Care (AFMC), Southern Arkansas University and the 
Arkansas Department of Health (ADH) are partnering to provide Free COVID-19 Pfizer 
vaccines for those 12 and older. 

 
The Pfizer vaccine is a two-dose series. The first dose will be given on Saturday, August 
14, 2021. The second dose will be administered by the Columbia County Health Unit-
Magnolia on Saturday, September 7, 2021. 

 
Those 18 and older who receive a vaccine will have their choice of a $20 Arkansas 
Scholarship Lottery Scratch-Off or an Arkansas Game and Fish Gift Certificate. 

 
Those 12-17* receiving a vaccine will be given an Arkansas Game and Fish Gift 
Certificate. 

 
*A parent or guardian must accompany individuals between the ages of 12 - 17 receiving 
the Pfizer vaccine at this event. 

 
For more information about upcoming vaccine events, call 1-800-985-6030. 


